
 

 

 

June 11, 2020 

Catering Services 

3 Quote Bid 

ADDENDUM NO.2 

 

This addendum issued June 11, 2020 becomes in its entirety a part of the 3 Quote Bid as is fully set forth 

herein: 

 

Item 1: Q:  Will the lunch & dinner meals be considered a drop off or will service staff be 

required to remain on site?  

  A:  Drop off; service staff is not required to remain on site once the meals have 

been delivered and prepared for the meetings. 

  

Item 2: Q:  If meals are a drop off would you like us to return to clean up the rubbish?  

  A: No. 

 

Item 3: Q:  Will the dinner meal service have the capability to be kept hot?  Will guests 

reheat in microwave? 

  A: The meal service should be kept hot during the meetings. A microwave is not 

available. 

 

Item 4: Q:  Are buffets permissible at this time with Covid 19? All meals we currently are 

offering are provided in a tamper proof container with safety as our goal.  

  A: Buffets are strongly discouraged due to the sharing of utensils and the open 

containers. Meals should be provided in individual containers. 

  

Item 5: Q:  Are there sufficient tables to place the meals and beverages on?  

  A: Yes. 

 

Item 6: The proposal due date, time, and location remain unchanged at June 19, 2020 at 

10:30 AM, at the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219. 
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